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July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Information for Y11 Prom  
 
This letter is the confirmation of the arrangements for the The Westleigh School Prom Evening for those in 
Year 11 that have purchased a ticket. 
 
Pupils are to arrive at Haydock Park for 7:00pm on Friday 8th July 2022. They will be greeted with a red 
carpet and welcome drink and then will be called through for the meal at 7:30pm. 
 
Following the meal there will be a short presentation before the evening entertainment. 
 
Pupils are able to purchase soft drinks from the bar however it is a cashless bar and so they will need to 
pay contactless via a card or their phone. 
 
Last orders at the bar will be at 11:00pm and the entertainment will finish at 11:20pm with pupils needing 
to have been collected from the Haydock Park site by 11:30pm. 
 
If your child has any special dietary requirements please could you email through to 
richardfinney@westleigh.wigan.sch.uk to ensure that we are aware and we will endeavour to 
accommodate these. 
 
Information for Y11 Results Day 
 
Pupils will be required to attend The Westleigh School on Thursday 25th August, at 9am  in order to 
receive their GCSE results. If pupils are not able to attend on that day then they will need to provide a 
signed letter with their representative confirming that they have authority to collect the results on their 
behalf. The representative will also need to bring suitable ID to confirm their identity. The person collecting 
results must be named in full.  
 
Any queries please contact andrewblyth@westleigh.wigan.sch.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr Richard Finney  
Head of Year 11 
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